
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  September 8, 2020 

 
To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: Resolution to Submit a Grant Application to the General Land Office 

Community Development Block Grant Mitigation Funds Program 
 

 
The City is requesting approval to submit an application in response to the General 
Land Office (GLO) Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)-Mitigation 
Competition for the Hurricane Harvey Competition.  This grant, if awarded, will cover 
funding for five drainage improvement projects: 
 

 North Guadalupe/FM 78 
 Heideke Street 
 Mays Creek 
 Walnut Branch Regional Detention 
 Max Starcke Park West river pilings 

 
Each project will be submitted as one application.  The grant request is anticipated to 
be less than $40M, with a 1% match requirement. 
 
The language in the Resolution is required language for this grant application. 
 
Staff requests approval to submit this application. 


